
Clerk’s Note: Jeff Timmins is unable to join the Virtual Council Meeting and has 
provided a written submission for Council’s consideration in regards to Report AD-10-
2020 Alley Q7 Referral. The attached correspondence contains the following: 

1. Delegation Form with the following supporting documentation 
• Email dated November 26, 2020 
• Photos of property 


